
Calne Area Board May 2019 -  
Chairman’s announcement  
 

The tender application process for the appointment of the main contractor has now drawn to a 

close.  The award of the construction contract is expected to be complete by June, with the works 

starting shortly after. 

A definitive start date will be agreed with the appointed contractor. The local community and leisure 

centre customers will be updated as soon as this information is available.  

A monthly newsletter will be launched this month providing an information update on the project.  

This will be available in leaflet form in the library and leisure centre.   

Information is also available on-line through the Calne Leisure Centre webpage, where you can view 

the new floor plan, and meet some of the design team.  The designs, shared at the previous Area 

Board, continue to be on display in the Leisure Centre.  

Officers are currently anticipating that works will conclude in the summer of 2020.  

The works will be carried out in phases so that the centres facilities remain operational throughout 

the build project. Members will be kept updated of progress and any impact that this may have.  

All enquiries relating to the new facility can be directed to the following email address:  

calnecommunitycampus@wiltshire.gov.uk 
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